
Parent Council Meeting Minutes
November 8, 2022

Members Present: Marit Ortega, Kris Scheeler, Jennifer Doschadis, Katie Schad, Valerie Reuter, Sondra
Behrendt, Lori  Baggenstoss

The meeting was called to order by the Vice President, Marit Ortega. She led the group in prayer.

Agenda: Agenda was reviewed. Katie Schad motioned to approve the agenda. Sondra Behrendt seconded the
motion. Motion carried.

Secretary’s Report: Report was reviewed. Katie Schad motioned to approve the minutes, which were
submitted by Jennifer Doschadis. Sondra Behrendt seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report: Kris Scheeler presented the treasurer’s report. The current balance is $12,404.39.

New Business:
Katie Schad motioned to approve a Christmas staff gift of $60. Sondra Behrendt seconded the motion. Motion
carried.

Discussion began about providing a gift for teacher appreciation in May. Marit will send out an email to the
Parent Council members with a Paypal link to hopefully get contributions from those that are interested or who
may have missed the Christmas contribution on the green sheets.

There will not be a Parent Council meeting in December. However, the Parent Council will meet December
13th at 11:00 for a potluck and to fill out and personally deliver the staff Christmas cards. Discussion about
Emmett being Santa again and handing out candy canes to the students. Jennifer volunteered to purchase the
candy canes and Christmas cards.

January staff treats will be provided by the 10th grade. Katie Schad will lead this effort.

Volunteers are needed to help set up/clean up the meal for the teacher conference on Thursday, November
10th.

Adjournment:
Katie Schad motioned to adjourn the meeting. Sondra Behrendt seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned.

The meeting was followed by guest speakers Zach Fritz, director of Les Voyageurs, Inc., and 5 Cathedral
student crew members and their guide who offered information on the program and shared their personal
experiences.

The next meeting is scheduled for: January 10th at 11:30 am

Respectfully submitted by: Jennifer Doschadis, Parent Council Secretary


